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From: Maria Rea - NOAA Federal <maria.rea@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, May 24, 2019 6:21 PM


To: Howard Brown; Cathy Marcinkevage; Garwin Yip; Barbara Byrne


Subject: NOAA’s scientific integrity policy


This is worth refreshing our knowledge of. See especially section 5 on making analyses available and peer


review.


https://www.corporateservices.noaa.gov/ames/administrative_orders/chapter_202/202-735-D.html


Shared via the Google app


Sent from my iPad
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